
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2015\1856 Fenton.mb.docx  Last printed 3/23/2015 1:16:00 PM 

   HOUSE RESEARCH  

    Bill Summary 
FILE NUMBER: H.F. 1856 DATE: March 20, 2015 

 Version: As introduced 

   

 Authors: Fenton and others 

 Subject: I-94/494/694 interchange study 

 Analyst: Matt Burress 

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

The bill directs MnDOT to conduct a study of the Interstate 94/494/694 interchange, which must include 

safety recommendations and associated cost estimates, and report back to the legislature.  The report is 

due within 180 days of enactment of the bill. 


